Board of Health for Madison and Dane County
2008 State Contracts

Resolution #2007-#18

The Department has received two 2008 contracts from the Division of Public Health, Department
of Health and Family services: :

* The Consolidated Contract ($425,166) for chronic disease prevention, maternal-chiid
health, immunizations, childhood lead, and radon prevention. This is @ merger of the
contracts that were held by the two agencies last year. 7

¢ Public Health Preparedness ($270,264) is a combination of the County and City contracts
for emergency preparedness.

In previous years, the Dane County Division of Public Health and the Madison Department of
Public Health would have each received a contract similar to these. For 2008, these contracts are
in the name of the merged agency. The Board of Health is authorized to accept continuation
grants that had been previously approved by the County and City (IGA, VIII, F, 1).

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Health for Madison and Dane
County, on behalf of Public Health—Madison and Dane County is authorized to enter into
two contracts with the Division of Public Health, Wisconsin State Department of Health
and Family Services, including the Consolidated Contract for chronic disease prevention,
maternal-child health, immunizations, childhood lead, and radon prevention for $425,166
and the Emergency Preparedness contract for $270,264 for the period January 1, 2008
through Decemnber 31, 2008, and the Director is authorized to sign the contract
agreements.

Drafted by: Fatricia Frazak, Tommye Schneider
Presented: December 20, 2007
Adopted;



